Durham Colleges Staff Cricket Club

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on Friday, 4th March, 1994, at 1.00 p.m. in CM103

Present: D. Parker, N. Metcalfe, J. Innes, B.R. Lander, P.D.B. Collins,

J. White.

1. Apologies: Dr. J. Anstee, Mr. E. Fuller, Prof. J.P. Barber.

Minutes of the Last Meeting:

3. Matters Arising: None was raised.

4. Election of Officers: The following officers were elected unanimously:

President
Chairman and Auditor
Hon. Vice-President
Captain
Vice-Captain
Secretary
Treasurer

P.D.B. Collins
B.R. Lander
J. Barber
J. Innes
H. Stowe
D. Parker
J. White

- Chairman's Report: The Captain, Nigel Metcalfe, was thanked for his hard work in the past 2 years. The successful operation of the Club was noted despite the poor weather and adverse ground conditions.
- Captain's Report: Only 7 games were completed (one only at the Racecourse) of which one (vs. Mayor's XI) resulted in a resounding victory. Many close finishes had occurred. Remarkably 32 players had participated in these 7 games and there were notable performances from Khan (51 vs. Collingwood), White (3-25) and Parker (3-9).
- Treasurer's Report: The audited accounts showed a healthy balance of £353.50. The
 money has been transferred to an interest earning account (Northern Rock). Despite low
 match income, no new purchases of kit were necessary, although some new balls were
 now urgently needed.
- 8. <u>Secretary's Report</u>: A fixture list of 14 games was presented with matches against Mayor's XI and perhaps Durham School to be arranged subsequently. Indoor nets were booked from March 22nd (Mondays: 5.30).
- 9. Any Other Business: None was raised and the meeting closed at 1.39 p.m.